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AL233FL Newsletter  
Volume 13, Issue 9 SEPTEMBER 2013 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

560 N. Wilderness Trail ~ Ponte Vedra Beach, FL 32082 

 

 

                                                               

Canteen hours: 
MON-FRI: 1100 until ?? hrs. 

SAT: 0900 until ?? hrs. 

SUN: 0900 until ?? hrs. 
(St.Johns County - closing hour is 2:00am) 

Website:   www.AL233FL.org 

Email:  info@al233fl.org  

Post telephone:  904.285.2484 

 
Sunday: Breakfast 9am-11:30am 

Wednesday: Dinner 6:30pm-8:00pm 

Friday: Dinner 6:30pm-8:00pm 

Mon-Fri: Lunch 11:00am-1pm 

 No Smoking during meal times (lunch excluded) 
 

 
Legionnaire meetings, first Thursday each month, 7:00pm 

Auxiliary meetings, second Thursday each month, 7:00pm 

Son’s meetings, third Thursday each month, 6:00pm 

Rider’s meetings, first Sunday each month, 11:00am 

 

NEVER   FORGET   ~    POW’s   &   MIA’s 

In this issue 
Page 2 Commanders Corner and Officers Reports Page 3 Officers Reports cont’d.  

Page 4  Officers Reports cont’d./ ALA Report Page 5  SAL Report 

Page 6 Canteen Report / MIAP Report Page 7 MIAP Report cont’d. 

Page 8 September Birthdays /  Meal sponsorship program / 
Misc notes 

Page 9     Paid Advertising 

Page 10 K9s for Warriors August Graduation  Page 11 Mailing label 

Page 12  Page 13  

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
As of March 2013, event flyers were no longer a part of the emailed newsletter. Event flyers can be viewed on the Post website from  
the Special Events Page. The reason for event flyer elimination was the file size of each flyer which ultimately made the emailing of 

the entire newsletter a violation of the terms and conditions of the free email service being used. The monthly event calendar is now produced using 
Google Calendar. This permits a real time version to be viewed as changes and additions are entered. Under the old system, once the calendar was 

printed and emailed, changes and additions could not be made. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

Commander Roy Havekost 
 

http://www.al233fl.org/
mailto:info@al233fl.org


AL233FL newsletter pg. 2 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
Commander Roy Havekost   
Email: Commander@AL233FL.org 

 

 

  Did you know- The American Legion was born at a caucus of the American Expeditionary Force (AEF) in Paris, 

France from a proposal by Lt. Col. Theodore Roosevelt Jr. to a group of representatives of AEF divisions and service 

units. This occurred in March 1919. A subsequent organizational caucus was held in St. Louis, MO in May 1919. The 

preamble to the constitution was put into form by some 1,100 delegates and the blueprint for The American Legion was 

born. On September 16, 1919 the Congress of the United States chartered The American Legion giving official sanction 

to the constitution adopted in St. Louis. 

  This month on September 14
th

, Post 233 will hold its second annual Law & Order Awards Ceremony for Law 

Enforcement Officer and Firefighter of the Year 2013. A great meal by Cap’n Ski’s Original Fish Fry Team will be 

offered for $10.00, along with entertainment by the Beach Street Boogie. Come out and support and cheer our local 

heroes as we thank them for their service to our community. The event will run from 2pm-7pm.  

 In closing I would just like to again thank our Legion, Auxiliary, Sons and Riders members for their unselfish 

volunteerism, and their spirit and friendliness toward our guests at the Post. Without you we could not have received the 

‘Post of the Year 2012-13’ award from the 5
th

 District of Florida. 

   September 20
th

 is National POW/MIA Recognition Day. Post 233 will have a short ceremony of remembrance at 5pm 

inside the Post.  Everyone is encouraged to attend. 
 

 

For God and Country, 

Roy 

 

 

 
 

 
Assistant Adjutant Sheri Martinez 
Email: Adjutant@AL233FL.org 

 

  Thank you to everyone who has already renewed for 2014! We are now 54.264% to goal and just shy of our next 
membership goal of 55% on October 2nd.  
   If you have not renewed, you can do so in several ways (1) leave your payment with the bartender; (2) mail it to the 
Post; and (3) online at www.legion.org/renew. 
   If you have any questions or need anything, my number is (904) 576-2342. 
  
For God & Country,  

Sheri 

 

 

 

 

 
1st Vice Commander/ Adjutant Mark Dorsey 
Email: ViceComm1@AL233FL.org 

 

 

 Membership is doing well so far, we are over 50%.  Remember we will laminate your new membership card at the 

Post, see me or Sherri Martinez.  

  Don't forget the Past Commander's Dinner Wednesday Sept 4
th

 with a Low Country Boil as the menu.  

   
For God & Country,  

Mark 

http://www.legion.org/renew
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Pic coming soon 

Chaplain Wilbur Burnett 
Email: Chaplain@AL233FL.org 

 

 

 

 

Hi Lord, it's me.   

We are getting older and things are getting worse here.  Gas prices are too high, no jobs, and food and heating costs too 

high. I know some have taken you out of our schools, government and even 

Christmas, but Lord I'm asking you to come back and re-bless America .  

We really need you!  There are more of us who want you than those who don't!  

Thank You Lord,I Love you.    

 (2 Chronicles 7:14) 

"Life without God is like an unsharpened pencil - it has no point." 

 

For God & Country, Wilbur 

 

 

 

 
Finance Officer Tom Leppeard 
 

 

 

   Summer is just about over and the fall and holiday season is upon us, the year is just flying by. I am sure we are all 

looking forward to the fundraising events that will be going on in the next few months. There has been much discussion 

and worry about the IRS audit guidelines that has been circulating recently, talk about Lois Lerner targeting the 

American Legions and their tax exempt status. First Lois Lerner has been suspended from the IRS and the guidelines 

have been around for decades. The one that is circulating is the latest updated version to inform agents of the revised 

modifications concerning ancestors and lineal descendents as provided by the Military Relief Act of 2003 passed by 

Congress. These guidelines cover not only 501(c)(19) tax exempt entities, the American Legions, but other tax exempt 

organizations as well. I do not believe the Legions are being targeted but we await further clarification from National. 

   In the mean time, to protect the tax exempt status of Post 233, I am making the changes necessary in the financial 

reporting of the post to ensure that the post is in compliance with all State and Federal regulations. Many of the changes 

are minor but are necessary to protect the tax exempt status of the post and the membership. Most of the changes affect 

the employees of the post and how they are to perform their job duties and most will go unnoticed by the members. The 

patience and understanding of the membership would be appreciated as our employees work to ensure our full 

compliance with the State and Federal rules and regulations. I will continue to monitor the situation and update the 

membership as new information is brought to my attention.  

 

For God & Country,  

Tom 
 

 

 

 
Planning Committee / E-Board  Member Dan Wortmann 
 

 

 

I am still looking for a few volunteers to help me with some small projects that come up from time to time at the Post. If 

you are handy, can work with tools or just want to help anyway you can, please contact me via email at 

danwortmann@gmail.com or call the Post and leave a message at the bar. I WILL get back to you. Thanks. 

 

For God & Country,  

Dan 
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Ric Smith, Judge Advocate  
Email: judgeadvocate@AL233FL.org 

 

 

 

 

   Your Post 233 home page has new entries for up to date info. Of interest is the 5th District news page which outlines 

the latest issues discussed at Department Convention. The National Convention in Houston has not released any reports 

as of this writing.  

   If you have pine trees in your yard, the pine bark beetle is alive and well in the valley. 40 acres already require tree 

removal including the south end of Wilderness Trail. Dee Dot Ranch also has an infestation on the west side of the 

canal. Look for falling bark pieces, white sap on the bark, decaying tops and unusually fast decaying limbs. This critter 

is expensive.  

   Until next time… 

 

For God and Country, 

Ric 

 

 

 

 
FROM THE AUXILIARY-  
President Judy Mills 
Email: ALA@AL233FL.org 

 

 

   

   Hello ladies just a few things to remind everyone about this month.  First we have finalized our cookbook and we are 

preparing to send it to print, I would like to thank everyone who participated in submitting and working on getting it 

ready to go to print.  The sales are going slowly but people are signing up to get their books at the presale price, so come 

on everyone don't wait till the last minute to sign up for your copy the book is going to be great. 

   The Auxiliary served dinner to everyone on August 7 and 28, 2013 we were very successful and I would like to thank 

everyone that came out and helped cook, serve and clean up.  I would especially like to thank Sherrie Martinez who 

donated for the dinner on the 28th, if anyone would like to donate rather than cook please let me or Kathy Helmly know 

for September. 

   An ALA member attended the School of Instruction and reported it was very informative she learned a lot.  Myself 

and one other member attended the District meeting on the 11th of August we met several people from other Posts and 

some that just started a Unit, it was very informative.  Several members attended the K-9 Warriors graduation on 

Thursday August 22 it was very gratifying, if you have not attended one you should, you will really enjoy the 

experience. 

   Virna Waldron collected school supplies for the USO and was very successful at her task.  Thank you Virna. 

   September 1, 2013 we are having our Labor Day event starring Kenny Holliday and serving dinner of Ham, Mac and 

Cheese, Green Beans, Corn on the Cobb and homemade dessert.  There will be a silent bake auction and we will raffle 

off our basket so come on in and purchase your tickets.  The dinner will start at 6:30pm for a donation of $8.00, Kenny 

starts performing at 7:30pm, so come out enjoy dinner and entertainment and fun with friends and family to celebrate 

Labor Day.  

   Our next Executive Committee meeting will be on September 5, 2013 and our next general meeting will be September 

23, 2013 hope to see all of you there we need to finish planning our fall event. 

 

GOD BLESS OUR TROOPS 

 

For God and Country, 

Judy 
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FROM THE SAL-  
Commander Jeff ‘Tex’ Ward 
Email: SAL@AL233FL.org 

 

 

   

Greetings Sons, 

   “NEWSFLASH!!”  Our SAL t-shirts and ball caps have arrived!!  The shirts are Navy Blue or Grey with a full color 

SAL logo above the front pocket.  On the back is a large logo with “SQUADRON 233” printed above it and “PALM 

VALLEY, FL.” underneath.  $25. each.  The caps are Navy Blue, fully embroidered with the logo and the same wording 

as the shirts.  $20. each.  They both look very sharp and are selling like hotcakes!  Well worth the investment and it 

helps raise money for our charities.  I encourage you all to purchase at least one of each and wear them as often as 

possible to the Post – especially for SAL events!  Keep them in mind for X-mas presents or souvenirs.  We also now 

have our Squadron 233 flag/banner.  It is very impressive looking and certainly enhances the meeting room.  Check it 

out next time you are in the building. 

   Our membership is a little over 20% at this time.  I encourage all members to pay their 2014 dues a.s.a.p. so that you 

are assured of the FREE “Early Bird” dinner provided by the Legion.  We have a very good record of 100% membership 

renewal and we want to continue that streak.  You can send in your check or give it to the bartender on duty. ($25.)  

REMEMBER:  It is a privilege to be a member of the Sons of the American Legion organization!  As descendants we 

are honoring our forefathers who have served in the Armed Forces and in many cases sacrificed their lives for their 

country.  Now is the time to give back!   

   SAVE THE DATE!!  The S.A.L. is hosting a Legion fundraiser on Saturday, Sept. 7
th

.  This will be an outside event 

starting at 3pm. with music provided by 1
st
 Vice Randy Cottle and his band “The Starters” playing on stage from 4-7pm.  

The pavilion will be in play and Chef Mike and Chef Jason are cooking up a scrumptious meal.  Keep your eyes peeled 

for more details but please save the date to attend and help out.  Invite your family and friends. 

   As I state every newsletter, we are responsible for one Wednesday dinner a month.  Recently it has been occurring on 

the 3
rd

 Wed. of each month and will continue that trend until something changes.  Please help us by volunteering at least 

once a year.  That is not asking too much, is it?  If you know when you can do it please let me know the date and I will 

make the arrangements.  Even if you can’t help out at least be there to buy a meal and support your Squadron and Post.  

Or, if you cannot afford the time to volunteer you can always contribute as a Gold Sponsor with a $100. donation.  This 

will help pay for the food and someone to cook it. 

   On that note, thanks to Wilford Lyon for sponsoring – and cooking! – the August “Wed. Night Dinner”.  His “sketti” 

was delish and with the added bonus of homemade bread pudding with Jack Daniels by Will Hurley our night was a 

success.  They both got rave reviews!  Thanks to the usual kitchen crew, Johnny Bags, T.J. Wagner, etc. for helping out 

along with new member Howard Shebles.  The next S.A.L. dinner is Wed. Sept. 18
th

 and will be a doozie!!  Dale Little 

is stepping up again to provide grilled flank steak and other goodies so stay tuned for that!   

   Speaking of Dale… he was responsible for the donation of a commercial size stainless steel deep fryer to the Post for 

all entities to use.  It is a beauty and will “live” outside in the cooking area.  We have had a separate gas line hooked up 

to it so it is ready to use for fundraisers and events.   Many thanks Dale!! 

   There are many fun and exciting events and fundraisers coming in the near future so keep your eyes on the newsletter, 

visit the website (www.al233fl.org) or better yet, come in to your Post and have a drink and see what is happening! 

   The next SAL meeting is Thurs. Sept. 19
th

 @ 6:30pm. (new time!).  Please try to attend to find out what is going on 

and how you can help.  If you have any questions or suggestions regarding our Squadron or Post 233 issues, or are not 

receiving my email updates please contact me on my phone (904-233-0976) or email (flagman49@yahoo.com) – or 

better yet, attend the meeting and share your thoughts with the rest of us!   

Note:  If the same names keep showing up in this column it is because the same people are doing the 

volunteering.  It sure would be nice to give the regulars a break! 

 

God Bless Our Troops, 

Jeff “TEX” Ward 

 

  

  

 

 

http://www.alpost233.org/
mailto:flagman49@yahoo.com
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FROM THE CANTEEN-  
Diane Dorsey, Manager 

 

 

 

   

    The worst of the summer heat and doldrums are just about over and we have a number of great fall events scheduled 

to take advantage of our unique outdoor space and the pleasant weather.  

First up, the Post 233 Past Commanders will be back in action on Wednesday Sept. 4
th

. The big pots will be fired up 

outside and will be chock full of shrimp, sausage, mussels, corn and potatoes. It will be a fabulous Low Country Boil 

dinner! The Post 233 Past Commanders not only work very hard to produce these great quarterly dinners, they also 

donate 100% of the cost so that all proceeds can be donated back to Post 233. Support their efforts and enjoy a great 

meal. Reservations are not necessary however they would like to get a head count. Call the Post at 285-2484 or ask any 

bartender on duty to put your name on the list. 

   The Post 233 SAL guys know a little bit about good food and making good music! On Saturday Sept. 7
th

 they will be 

producing both with an outdoor fundraiser. Bring your lawn chairs and be ready for some good eats, great music and a 

good time. 

   On Saturday Sept. 14
th

 Capt. Ski’s Original Fish Fry Team will be serving up fish dinners and Commander Roy 

Havekost will be emceeing the 2013 St. John’s County Law Enforcement and Firefighter of the Year Awards 

presentation.  Following the awards the popular duo Beach Street Boogie will be on stage to entertain our members and 

guests into the evening.  This is the second year that Post 233 has had the honor of hosting this event. Bring the family 

and show your support for these unsung heroes who keep our community safe year round. 

On Sept. 28
th

 Post 233 will again have the honor of hosting over 150 bikers participating in the PEDS Charity Poker 

Run.  This is a huge event that has raised many thousands of dollars for pediatric health care and research in the metro 

Jacksonville area. It is quite a sight when they all come rolling in!  Come help us welcome them, show them a good 

time and support their very worthy cause.  

   Information on all upcoming events is easily accessible on our website at www.al233fl.org. We also have several 

private parties booked on our outdoor Pavilion. Now is the time to take advantage of our nice facility and good 

weather. If you are planning a family, friends or business gathering consider the Post 233 Pavilion for your perfect 

venue. Help with catering, entertainment and beverage service arrangements is available. Call or stop by and let us 

know how we can help make your party or meeting a success. 

As always, the Post 233 Canteen staff takes pride in serving you and hope to see you soon! 

 

  

For God and Country, 

Diane 

 

 
  

 

 

 

Missing In America Project-  
Kathy Church, Florida State Coordinator 

 

 

 

   

    MIAP – FL will hold our first multiple service/ceremony on Friday, November 8, 2013 at the National Cemetery located at 4083 

Lannie Rd, Jax, FL 32218 @ 1:00pm. 

   For this service we will be interring 10 veterans and 1 spouse of a veteran that were all located at AB Coleman Mortuary.  Seven 

of these are Army veterans, 4 are Navy veterans.  Two retired from the service, the spouse is a spouse of a WWII veteran and 1 was 

an Army veteran who served in Viet Nam.  So you can see we are locating veterans from all periods of service.  We also will be 

interring a spouse of one of our Auxiliary members who passed away several years ago and a family friend of hers as well. 

   We would like to invite all members of the Legion, Auxiliary and SAL to attend this service.  If you would like to volunteer or be 

a part of this service, or future services we will be holding in the future or volunteer in any other way please go to our website @ 

www.miap.us and sign up as a supporter. You will receive a welcoming letter from our National Assistant Vice President Charles 

Warthling.  After that you will start to receive our quarterly national newsletter. 

   Below is a summary as of August 29
th

 with a breakdown of the veterans/spouse we have located and that have missions pending. 

These numbers are from four funeral homes that we have been working at but basically most of them have been located here locally 

in Jacksonville. 

   Feel free to contact me at my info below if you would like to become a volunteer for MIAP.  This is a Legion sponsored project. 

http://www.al233fl.org/
http://www.miap.us/
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MISSING IN AMERICA PROJECT - FLORIDA (MIAP) 

  SUMMARY AS OF : 08/29/2013 
    

        
AIR FORCE   TOTAL - 10   

Veterans 
Verified 66 

 
1 is a Korea Veteran 

  

Spouse 
Verified 21 

 
1 which is a WWII Veteran 

  

TOTAL 
VERIFIED 87 

 1 which is a Vietnam (Retired) see also USN     

 
1 is a spouse of a WWII Veteran   

Missions 
Sched 0 

 
ARMY     TOTAL - 46   

Missions 
Pending 69 

 

2 are Korean War Veterans      2 are spouses of Eligible 14 

1 
WWII 
Vet 

14 are WWII Veterans WWI Veterans 
Missions 
Complete 6 

receiv
ed a 

2 are Majors 
 

  
 

Awaiting 
Verification 39 

PH & 
BSM 

5 are spouses of WWII Veterans   
Ready for 
Verification 29 

 

5 are spouses 
 

1 is a WWI Veteran 
Need more 
research 9 

 
1 is a spouse of a Korea & Viet Nam Veteran Not Eligible 133 

 

1 was a Viet Nam Veteran     
No Action 
Taken 8 

 

COAST GUARD   TOTAL - 1   
Total in Data 
Base 303 

 
1 is a Korea Veteran         

 
MARINE CORP   TOTAL - 6       

 
1 is a WWII Veteran & his spouse       

 
MERCHANT MARINE TOTAL - 1  WWII     

 
NAVY     TOTAL - 23   

 
  

 
1 is a Korea & Vietnam Veteran(Retired) 

 
1 is a spouse of a WWI Vet 

 1 is a WWII, Korean & Viet Nam Veteran (Retired) 1 sp-husband interred in ANC 

 1 is a Viet Nam Veteran (Retired) 
 

1 is a sp of a WII & Korea Vet 

 3 are WWII Veterans 
  

1 is a spouse of a Veteran 

 
1 is a WWII & Korean War Veteran (Retired) 

2 are spouses of WWII 
Veteran 

 1 is a Viet Nam Veteran (Retired) & Korea Vet 1 is a sp of a VN Veteran 

 MISSION COMPLETE  TOTAL - 6       
 

 

(these 4 are included in the numbers above) 
 

  
 

 

1 - US Air Force AIC, Korean War Veteran 
 

  
 

 

1 - US Air Force, A2C, Korean War Veteran 
 

  
 

 

1 - US Navy SR   
    

  
 

 

1 - US Marine Corp PFC, WWII Veteran 
  

  
 

 

1 - US Navy SR (family reunited with Veteran & private service held)   
 

 

MIAP - FL State Coordinator, Kathy Church 

  
miap@yahoo.com 

     
www.miap.us 

      
(904) 219-3035 

      
 

       

 

 

For God and Country, 

Kathy 

mailto:miap@yahoo.com
http://www.miap.us/
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 SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAY’s    

3 Jodi Mons 

4 Tex Ward 

5 Marsha Vaughan 

6 Ed Kees 

  Henry J. Beaudoin 

7 Bill Furr 

10 Taya Salzarulo 

12 KC Carter 

13 JJ Johnson 

15 Barbara Crews 

 

 

18 Bill Lee 

  Ted Spetnagel 

19 Midge Lilly 

20 Pam Johnson 

22 Bob Hartman 

23 Shari Duval 

25 Jeannette Amonettee 

28 Debbie Smith 

29 Debbie Curro 

 
Your birthday can be listed here by sending your name, month and day to 

webmaster@al233fl.org or call Roy @ 287-6909    

 

~~~~~~~~~~~ SUPPORT OUR TROOPS ~~~~~~~~ 

 

THE MONTHLY EVENTS CALENDAR WILL NO LONGER APPEAR  

IN THE NEWSLETTER. IT IS NOW LOCATED ONLINE AT: 

http://www.al233fl.org/ecalendar.htm  

FOR THOSE MEMBERS WHO DO NOT HAVE COMPUTER ACCESS 

AT YOUR HOME, YOU CAN COME TO THE POST AT ANYTIME 

AND PICK UP A PRINTED COPY OF THE e-CALENDAR AT THE DOOR. 

IF YOU ARE READING THIS IN YOUR EMAIL, JUST CLICK THE ABOVE 

LINK TO THE CALENDAR AND PRINT IT FOR YOURSELF, IT’S THAT EASY. 

 
 

POST 233 “MEAL DEAL” SPONSORSHIP PROGRAM 
Are you one of those people who would love to volunteer to help your Post but you don’t trust your culinary skills or aren’t able to 

manage the kitchen duties? 

 

We’ve got a DEAL for you!  There are others willing to do the work for you and better yet, you get all the credit. Become a Post 

233 LEGIONNAIRE MEAL SPONSOR and all the planning, shopping, cooking, service and clean-up will be taken care of and 

you will be honored as that Wednesday evening’s Meal Sponsor. Your dinner will be on the house and you can even request a 

favorite meal you would like to have prepared. 

 

There is a Sponsorship Level for everyone and your Sponsorship is a tax deductible donation to American Legion Post 233. Your 

donation will be used to offset the food cost and compensate the evening’s Chef for their time and effort on your behalf. 

 
GOLD SPONSOR -    100.00  -  SILVER SPONSOR -   50.00  -  BRONZE SPONSOR -  25.00 

 

 

POST 233 is a FREE WiFi spot. Bring your laptop, ipad, whatever, anytime! 
 

 

    Planning a Party ?     

Consider renting our pavilion area for your next birthday, anniversary, family gathering, business meeting or picnic. 

For details contact our Canteen Manager or any of our bartenders for more details.  

Go to AL233FL.org for pix. Call 285-2484. 

mailto:webmaster@al233fl.org
http://www.al233fl.org/ecalendar.htm
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SUPPORT THE BUSINESSES THAT HELP SUPPORT YOUR POST 

 

  

 
 

  
 

 
 

$25.00 per year to advertise your business card on both the 

monthly newsletter and Post website. 

Make check payable to American Legion Post 233. 

Your check and business card can be left in the Commanders 

mailbox. 

Business cards that missed the payment deadline will be 

posted immediately to the website when your payment is 

received. 

 

 
 
 
 

Business card advertising available here 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:judnagel@comcast.net?subject=AmLegion_website_email
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AUGUST 2013 GRADUATING CLASS 
 

 
 

Thank you for your service and welcome home! 
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Palm Valley Post #233 

The American Legion 

560 N. Wilderness Trail 

Ponte Vedra Beach, FL 32082 

 

  

PLACE 

U.S. POSTAGE  

HERE 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 

Mailing Address: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POST OFFICERS 

 

 

LEGIONNAIRE  
Commander: Roy Havekost 

Adjutant: Sheri Martinez 

1st Vice Cmdr.: Mark Dorsey  

2nd Vice Cmdr.: John Richardson  

3rd Vice Cmdr.: Stu Lilly 

4th Vice Cmdr.: Charlie Walker 

Chaplain: Wilbur Burnett  

Finance Officer: Tom Leppeard  

Sgt. at Arms: Robert Scarlett 

Historian: vacant 2013-2014  

Service Officer: Maury Lazenby 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE  

Dan Wortmann 

Maury Lazenby 

Sonny Kirkwood  

James Durnal  

Dave Seifrit  

 

LEGION RIDERS 
Director: Jarrod Buchman 

Asst. Director: Jared LoPiano 

Secretary: Virna Waldron  

Treasurer: Kathy Church 

Road Captain:  Bill Marshall  

Sergeant at Arms: Bill Marshall 

Historian: Becky Blaylock  

Chaplain: Jeff Ward 

Asst. Chaplain: Linda Williams 

 

2013-2014 

 

 

AUXILIARY   
President Judy Mills  

1st  Vice Pres.: Linda Williams 

2nd  Vice Pres.: Kathy Reichard Helmly 
Treasurer: Allyson Bass  

Secretary: Angie Kees  

Chaplain: Ann Cook  

Sgt. at Arms: Sylvia Bass  

Historian: Debbie Eatmon  

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE  
Diane Dorsey  

Dee Durnal  

Joni Corlew  

 

 

SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION  
Commander: Jeff ‘Tex’ Ward  

1st  Vice Cmdr.: Randy Cottle  

2nd  Vice Cmdr.: John Paparelli 

Adjutant: Steve Willis  

Sgt. at Arms: Mike Shaar  

Chaplain: Will Hurley 

Historian: John Gabbard 

 

 

 


